w 50

- OIA#19-138 #7116932
i1 Ord ke Evan
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7 November 2019

Andrew Frazer

Via email: fyi-request-11482-6ffe416e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andrew Frazer

Response to official information request for E-scooter decision making process

| refer to your request for official information received 17 October 2019 relating to E-scooter decision
making process. We have processed your request under the Local Government Official Information and
Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987.

The questions you specified have been included as numbered headings in bold below, with our response
following each heading.

1. Who authorised the purchase of E-scooters for staff to use for between PCC buildings?

e The PCC Executive Leadership team authorised for the purchase of E-scooters for staff to use
between PCC buildings.

2. Were any elected members aware of the decision to purchase these scooters before the
purchase was made?

¢ No, it was an operational decision.

Please note that in the interests of openness and transparency we will publish our response to your
request on the council’s website www.pariruacity.govt.nz/your-council/getting-involved/request-official-
information.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Mike Evans, General Manager City
Infrastructure on telephone: 04 237 3599 or email: mike.evans@poriruacity.govt.nz.
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Wendy Walker
Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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